## Thank you for your leadership on behalf of the Safety Plan at SMASH and Muir

## Rishe, Jessica

Mon 11/22/2021 8:32 AM

To:sue.himmelrich@smgov.net <sue.himmelrich@smgov.net>;

Cc:Lytz, Paula <plytz@smmusd.org>; Brown, Tara <tbrown@smmusd.org>;

Dear Mayor Himmelrich,

We appreciate the great care and city services dedicated to everyone's safety.

Thank you for your long term efforts to keep citizens safe.

We invite you to attend and give input as we present our Safety Plan for the SMASH and John Muir shared school campus via Site Council Zoom meetings

SMASH Site Council Meeting

Wednesday, December 1, 2021 3:30pm.

Zoom link:

https://smmk12.zoom.us/j/81582834539?pwd=NXY3R0s4WUFXWlg5Q1Jud2JNYjJRZz09

Meeting ID: 815 8283 4539 Passcode: 113425

Muir School Site Council Meeting Wednesday, January 19 at 3:30pm

https://smmk12.zoom.us/j/89484362274

We recognize how busy you are so you may not be able to attend.

Please know how much we appreciate your leadership and positive community impact.

Jessica Rishe, SMASH Principal

Paula Lytz, John Muir Elementary Principal

Jessica Rishe SMASH and Samohi Personalized Project Based Learning Principal jrishe@smmusd.org

SMASH 2525 5th Street: (310) 396-2640 X171

PPBL on The Michelle and Barack Obama Center for Inquiry and Exploration campus 721 Ocean Park Blvd: (310) 392-2494

## Re: Monday 11/29 10:30am SMASH/Muir campus safety walk?

## Benjamin Jenkins <Benjamin.Jenkins@santamonica.gov>

Mon 11/22/2021 8:43 AM

Inbox

To:Rishe, Jessica <jrishe@smmusd.org>;

Cc:Brown, Tara <tbrown@smmusd.org>; Lytz, Paula <plytz@smmusd.org>;

I can be there

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Rishe, Jessica <jrishe@smmusd.org> Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:41:49 AM

To: Benjamin Jenkins <Benjamin.Jenkins@santamonica.gov>

Cc: Brown, Tara <tbrown@smmusd.org>; Lytz, Paula <plytz@smmusd.org>

Subject: Monday 11/29 10:30am SMASH/Muir campus safety walk?

**EXTERNAL** 

Dear Officer Jenkins,

We appreciate the great care and city services dedicated to everyone's safety.

Thank you for your long term efforts to keep citizens safe.

We invite you to attend and give input before we present our Safety Plan for the SMASH and John Muir shared school campus. Are you available to come walk campus with us Monday, November 29 at 10:30am?

We recognize how busy you are so you may not be able to attend. If you would like to email us any input we welcome that as well. Please know how much we appreciate your leadership and positive community impact.

Jessica Rishe, SMASH Principal Paula Lytz, John Muir Elementary Principal

Jessica Rishe SMASH and Samohi Personalized Project Based Learning Principal jrishe@smmusd.org

SMASH 2525 5th Street: (310) 396-2640 X171
PPBL on The Michelle and Barack Obama Center for Inquiry and Exploration campus 721 Ocean Park Blvd: (310) 392-2494